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 “Be of good cheer. Don’t think 
of today’s failures, but of the 
success that may come tomor-
row. You have set yourselves a 
difficult task, but you will suc-
ceed if you persevere; and you 
will find a joy in overcoming 
obstacles. “ -- Helen Keller

The graduating students of 
Grade 10 of the Asian School 

were given a spectacular farewell 
by the 9th Graders on   January 
24. The event, which took 
place at the school’s Dr. Abdul 
Kalam Memorial Auditorium, 
comprised of an entertaining 
programme followed by lunch. 

The highlight of the event was 
the personality contest in which 
Nathan Job Antony of Grade 10 B 
emerged as Master Asian School 
and Renjini Raphy of Grade 10 A 
became Miss Asian School.

 Rynal Levin D’souza of Grade 
10 A and Noureen Khan of Grade 
10 C won the  Master and Miss 
Congeniality titles. 

The judges for the contest were 
former teachers Indu Bhatia and 
Kanak Latha as well as a former 
parent of the school, Anu Jose.  

Principal Molly Mammen, in 
her speech gave a few parting 
words of advice while wishing 
them every success. 

A sumptuous lunch was 

served, after which the students 
took to the dance floor along 
with their teachers for a 
memorable culmination of the 
event. 

EDICT Faculty awards 
top-notch students
Bahrain Polytechnic’s Engineering, Design 

and Information Communications 
Technology (EDICT) Faculty hosted its 3rd 
EDICT awarding ceremony in the Bahrain 
Hall to recognise the student’s academic 
achievements for 2014-15.

Dr. Philippe Pringuet, Dean of the EDICT 
Faculty, awarded 19 students from each 
programme, including Engineering, ICT, 
Visual Design and Web Media. These students 
were awarded for a number of achievements, 
such as receiving high grades in a particular 
subject or conducting outstanding projects.

The EDICT student representatives played 
a pivotal role in being the focal point between 
the EDICT students and the Faculty. 

The student representatives were also 
awarded for their efforts. The ceremony 
concluded with a question and answer 
session with the Dean of the Faculty. The 
EDICT students have been renowned for 
their creative projects, and Acting CEO Dr. 
Mohamed Al Aseeri praised the students’ 
academic achievements, which will not go 
unnoticed, as the Polytechnic is keen on 
developing skilled Bahrainis to fit the labor 
market requirements as per the Kingdom’s 
2030 Vision.

Dr. Philippe Pringuet, Dean of the EDICT 
Faculty (left) presents awards to students

British School Bahrain (BSB) hosted a group of undergraduates representing 11 
countries through AIESEC Bahrain. Students were treated to a range of musical per-
formances by BSB students and AIESEC interns Personality test winners pose for a photograph

Principal lights the lamp

Students present group song at the event


